

MATTHEW J. MARYLES Managing Director Executive Tax

CIBC OPPENHEIMER CORP. CIBC Oppenheimer Tower World Financial Center New York, NY 10281 Tel: 212-667-7420 Fax: 212-667-5785

January 7, 1998

Rabbi Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, NY 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

Your address, "Some Thoughts on Leadership", was extraordinary. I know that sometimes you feel like a lonely voice in the wilderness, but be assured that there are many who enthusiastically support your ideological thrust and personal leadership and are ready to man the rafters with you.

I wish you continued Hatzlacha in all your endeavors.

Warm regards from Gladys and to Mindy.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Maryles

MJM/jm